
Seagull Advice 

Saltash Town Council 

There have been reports of seagull nuisance in the town.   

Most gulls are protected by law from interference or action 

to control them but by working with your neighbours you 

should be able to improve the situation. 

 Stop easy access to human food. 

 Don’t leave lids off bins. 

 Don’t put rubbish sacks out before 7.00am on the day 

of collection. 

 Use seagull proof reusable sacks (available to        

purchase from the library). 

 Don’t drop litter. 

The council has no statutory obligation to take action 

against  seagulls but advice can be obtained from        

DEFRA, Natural England, the RSPB or Cornwall Council 

Public Protection, telephone 0300 1234 212.                  

For more details see the Town Council website 

www.saltash.gov.uk 

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/department-for-environment-food-rural-affairs
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/natural-england
http://www.rspb.org.uk/makeahomeforwildlife/advice/gardening/unwantedvisitors/gulls/index.aspx
http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/environment-and-planning/environmental-protection/environmental-protection-pests/gulls/
http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/environment-and-planning/environmental-protection/environmental-protection-pests/gulls/

